
 

Electron Pro TKO Fork Replacement Program 
 
Following recent reports of a potential cracking issue at the fork stem insert of some Electron Pro TKO forks, Argon 18 is 
taking immediate action to ensure the safety of all riders. As a precaution, all Electron Pro TKO forks produced between 
2020 and 2024 should not be ridden until a replacement fork has been installed.  
 
The replacement program applies to the following SKUs:  

• ELPR.X.350A.FS 
• ELPR.X.350B.FS 

• FK.N.ELPR.X.350A 
• FK.W.ELPR.X.350B 

 
The Electron Pro TKO 2020-2024 model is recognisable by its artwork, as shown below: 

 

 
Please note that the Electron Pro RIO model (shown below) is not affected by this notice: 
 

 
 
 



 

Any Electron Pro TKO fork produced between 2020 and 2024 and affected by this replacement program features the 
original 350A/B Stem Insert configuration. Forks produced after 2024 (and therefore not covered by this program), are 
equipped with the revised New 350A/B Stem Insert configuration. 
 
To identify whether a fork is part of the replacement program, please refer to the images below: 

 
 

Original 350A/B Stem Insert - REPLACE 

 
 

New 350A/B Stem Insert 

 
TKO Fork Replacement Program 
 
Argon 18 is offering a replacement program for all affected forks, free of charge. Any Electron Pro TKO fork produced 
between 2020 and 2024 with the original stem insert configuration should be returned to an Argon 18 Authorized retailer. 
Argon 18 will provide a replacement fork featuring the revised stem insert design. 
 
For additional information, or if the retailer where your bike was purchased is no longer an Argon 18 Authorized Retailer, 
please contact Argon 18 Customer Service through the online webform [HERE]. A replacement fork will be sent to you. 
Your safety is our top priority, and we are committed to resolving this matter promptly. If you need further assistance, 
don’t hesitate to reach out. We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 
 
 
The replacement fork product code is as follows: 

• FK.N.ELPR.X.350C 
• FK.W.ELPR.X.350D 

 
 
At Argon 18, the safety and well-being of our customers are our highest priorities. We are committed to ensuring that 
every product we release meets the highest standards of quality and performance. In the rare instance that an issue arises, 
we take immediate and responsible action to address it. We believe it is our duty to keep you informed and take the 
necessary steps to protect you, as your safety is integral to our brand's commitment to excellence. We sincerely apologize 
for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your trust in us as we work diligently to resolve this matter. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation as we work to ensure the safety and satisfaction of all our customers. 
For any additional questions or information, please contact your Argon 18 Customer Service Representative 

https://www.argon18.com/en-ca/support/contact-us

